
 

  

  

 

Join us for a celebration of Earth Day 
 

 

Supervisor Nate Miley & Friends of San Lorenzo Creek invite you to join 

them in Castro Valley Sanitary District’s Earth Day Clean-Up.  
 

Saturday, April 26, 2014 
 

STAGING AREAS and expected activity:  
 

Castro Valley Creek  
CVS Pharmacy’s Parking Lot, area closest to KFC (3667 Castro Valley 

Blvd). DO NOT PARK AT KFC PARKING LOT.  Debris and litter 

removal, invasive plant removal, trail maintenance and surrounding 

streets. 

 

Downtown Castro Valley  
District  4  office – 20993 Redwood Road.  Litter removal and leave 

raking in the BART parking lot and surrounding streets. 
 

 

Registration at 8:30 am           
 
 

Please sign up at www.cvsan.org and select your location. 
 

For more information about the Castro Valley Creek or BART 

Parking Lot site, contact Anna Gee at 510-891-5585 or at 

anna.gee@acgov.org.  

 
For more information about Castro Valley Sanitary District’s Earth Day Events,  

call the Castro Valley Sanitary District at 510-537-0757. 

FRIENDS OF  

SAN LORENZO CREEK 
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